

May 4, 2020

The Honorable Bob Whalen Mayor City of Laguna Beach 505 Forest Ave. Laguna Beach, CA 92651

Dear Mr. Whalen:

Thank you for the opportunity to review the City of Laguna Beach Plan for Phased Reopening of City Beaches and Coastal Waterways. The plan is consistent with the Governor's March 19, 2020 Executive Order EO-N-33. Therefore, beaches operated by the City of Laguna Beach are permitted to reopen under this beach management plan. Vigilance will be necessary to support successful implementation and prevent unsafe conditions.

Thank you for your ongoing collaboration and leadership during this critical time. We appreciate your commitment to protect the health of the public while providing safe beach recreation.

Sincerely,

MARK S. GHILARDUCCI

Lede Conf. 7

Director, Governor's Office of Emergency Services

Mal SULL

WADE CROWFOOT

Secretary, California Natural Resources Agency